Dame Christine Gilbert to lead
independent review into Ofsted’s
response to Ruth Perry tragedy

His Majesty’s Chief Inspector, Sir Martyn Oliver, today announced that he has
appointed Dame Christine Gilbert to lead an independent learning review into
Ofsted’s response to the tragic death of Ruth Perry.
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